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HOMICIDE 
 

 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a homicide that occurred 
on April 22, 2013 at approximately 8:13 P.M.  The homicide occurred at 1000 
Southeast 4

th
 Street in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 

 

Fort Lauderdale Police Officers responded to a call of a domestic disturbance 
between a father and son.  Upon arrival, they discovered neighbors subduing a 
male suspect, while a severely injured elderly male lay nearby.   
 
The victim was identified as Norman Scott, W/M, 10/17/31, a resident of the City 
of Fort Lauderdale.   
 

Scott received multiple stab wounds throughout his torso and was transported to 
Broward Medical Center.  Scott succumbed to his injuries and was pronounced 
deceased.  
 

Homicide Detectives took the victim’s son into custody and charged him with one 
(1) count of First Degree Murder.  The suspect has been identified as Douglas 
Scott, W/M, 01/15/62, a Fort Lauderdale resident. 
 

This is still an active and ongoing investigation.  Anyone with further information 
regarding this homicide should contact Detective Juan Cabrera at 954-828-5581. 
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